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3640 Bold Bidder Drive 
Lexington, KY 4051 7 

Public Services Commission 
Attention: Jeff Derouen 
Executive Director of the PSC 
Re: Case #2009-00483 

Dear Jeff July 7, 2010 

I am writing to request an extension until early August, 2010 to 
comply with the Order of the PSC to conduct discovery in preparation for 
the informal Conference that is scheduled for August 3,2010. 

My understanding, based on emails and conversations with Todd 
Osterloh, was that we could have a preliminary conference before discovery 
so that we might settle this matter right away. 

Since we are evidently not doing that, and since I will need to retain 
M e r  counsel now as a result, I am also requesting the extension to 
properly prepare a response to KAW's discovery request, which was quite 
extensive, and to prepare my own. 

Additionally, I did not receive the Order from the PSC until the 
beginning of last week. 

Finally, I am requesting that the informal conference be rescheduled 
for the middle of August. 

Thank you. 
Si 

Jeff B a s h a w  
JTB Real Estate, LLC 


